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Board of  Trustees Meeting of  November 29, 2017 
Information Technology Report 

 

Mount Laurel Data Storage Hardware Upgrade 
 
We are gathering information from multiple vendors for hardware for Vmware 
storage in NJSIG’s Mount Laurel office.  The current storage servers have been in 
production for seven years and are due for an upgrade.  Once the hardware is 
selected, the upgrade should take about one week.  There will be minimal to no 
production down time during this time.  
 
The current servers will be moved to the Marlboro office and used to upgrade the 
server there. 
 
New Staff 
 
We added a new Jr Data Analyst position to the department.  I am very pleased to 
announce that Tiffani Jackson has accepted the position and will start with us on 
December 1st.  We are very excited to have Tiffani on our team.  As the software 
power user from the Claims Department, she worked hand in hand with the 
Information Technology Department during many upgrades.  With Tiffani’s claims 
experience, knowledge and hunger to learn she will be a great fit and asset to this 
department. 
 
 
Jeff Cook 
 
Jeff  Cook, Information Systems Manager 


